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AvKare – Recall of sildenafil and trazodone 

• On December 7, 2020, AvKare announced a voluntary recall of one lot of sildenafil 100 mg tablets 
and one lot of trazodone 100 mg tablets because of mixed product. A bottle of sildenafil contained 
trazodone tablets and a bottle of trazodone contained sildenafil tablets. 
 

— Patients that have the recalled sildenafil or trazodone should return the product to their 
pharmacy for a replacement. 

— AvKare is only recalling some bottles of sildenafil and trazodone. Other sildenafil and 
trazodone tablets are available for patients to use and are not being recalled. 

 
• The recalled lots are listed below. 

 

Product Description NDC# Lot# (Expiration Date) 

Sildenafil 100 mg tablets 42291-748-01 36884 (03/2022) 

Trazodone 100 mg tablets 42291-834-10 36783 (06/2022) 

 
• Sildenafil is indicated for the treatment of erectile dysfunction. Trazodone is indicated for the 

treatment of major depressive disorder in adults. 
 

• Patients should contact their physician or healthcare provider if they have experienced any problems 
that may be related to using the recalled sildenafil or trazodone. 
 

• Anyone with an existing inventory of the recalled product should stop use, distribution and 
quarantine the product immediately. 
 

• Contact AvKare by phone at 931-292-6222 or by email at customerservice@avkare.com for more 
information.  
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